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ﬂ 6160 Cornerstone Ct. E, Ste 150
San Diego, California 92121

Republic of Slowjamastan

Consulate of Slowjamastan in the USA

January 15, 2022

Dear Ms. Vogel:

This is an official notice from The Office of The Sultan, in cooperation with The
Slowjamastan Ministry of Communications.

While our borders are officially on sovereign land, The Sultan would like to offer
your government $116.07 in foreign aid from The Republic of Slowjamastan as a
gesture of goodwill and alliance. This coincidentally matches up with the

assessment fee that you mailed us. We hope this gift is well received. Please use

the funds wisely.

We hope to see you in the homeland on February 6. Please give our best to the
fine people of Imperial County, United States.

All t

His Excellency
Randy Williams
Sultan of Slow Jams




